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Dear Health Committee members,
 
I thanks you for the service you do for the people of Queensland and the for considering this
 Abortion Bill.
 
I wish to express my strong objection to this Bill and ask that you oppose it.  This Bill is nothing
 more than involuntary euthanasia and must not be allowed to become part of a progressive,
 civilised, compassionate Queensland who cares for and protets those who are vulnerable and in
 need.
 
Thanking you in advance.
 
Kind regards,
Ian Aylward
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